
COMING SOON!

The Green Gateway Plaza funded by the Public Utility 
Commission (PUC) will be located at the SW corner of the 
Mission Valencia intersection. 
Construction will start in March 2015 in coordination with 
the repaving of Mission Street south of Cesar Chavez (in 
progress).

The Mission-Bernal Merchant Association is looking for your 
input to create a program of activities at the new plaza once 
construction will be completed. Please write your input on the 
right side of this board.
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Plan and view of the new 
Green Gateway plaza at 
Mission and Valencia 
intersection. 

The plaza has the opportunity 
to become a true neighborhood 
gateway, a community open 
space that can serve many 
different purposes.

By narrowing Valencia Street 
at this location, currently 
overly-wide, the new project 
will increase pedestrian safety 
by shortening the pedestrian 
crossing and will improve the 
experience of waiting for the 
bus by providing new seating.
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What activities would you 

like to see on the new Green 

Gateway plaza?

What organizations could 

we partner with?


